
Hon. Garth Everett, Chair Hon. Kevin Boyle, Democratic Chair; and Members of the House State 
Government Committee; and Sen. Anthony H. Williams, Minority Chair; Sen. Kristin Phillips-Hill, Vice 
Chair; and Members of the Senate State Government Committee 

I am very concerned that an Article V Convention would result in the loss of our 
Constitutionally- protected, God-given rights. Liberty in America now and in the future is at 
risk! 
I strongly urge your opposition to HR 206 and SR 234. Pennsylvania should not apply for an 
Article V convention. I further urge that the PA legislature should work to rescind any existing 
applications for such a convention. Please consider the testimony in the attached document 
and the linked video. 

https:Uwww.youtube.com/watch?v=.Sf9Rto3Gkog 

Dave Affleck 




